
From: Tara DaSilva 

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 10:58 AM 
Subject: Notice of meeting - 855 Falaise Crescent 

 

This email is confirmation that the Subdivision, Rezoning and Development Variance 
Permit Application will be considered by Saanich Council at a Committee of the Whole 
meeting to be held on Monday, March 4, 2019, in Council Chambers, Saanich 
Municipal Hall, 770 Vernon Avenue, commencing at 7:00 p.m. 

You are invited to attend the meeting and make representation to Council on the matter 
if you so choose. Written correspondence received up to 12:00 p.m. on the day of the 
meeting will be copied to Council for their consideration. Correspondence should be 
sent to council@saanich.ca.  All correspondence submitted to the District of Saanich in 
response to our notification of meeting, will form part of the public record. 
  
I have attached the report, dated February 12, 2019, from the Director of 
Planning for your convenience. A copy of the report will be available on the Saanich 
website athttps://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/local-government/development-
applications/active-development-applications.html under Royal Oak. 
  
If you have any questions with respect to the contents of the report, please contact the 
Planning Department at 250-475-5471.  If you have any questions with respect to 
meeting procedures, please contact the Legislative Services Division at 250-475-
1775 or by email to council@saanich.ca . 
  

Kind regards, 

 

Tara Da Silva 
Committee Clerk Assistant 
Legislative Services Division 
District of Saanich 
770 Vernon Ave. 
Victoria BC  V8X 2W7 
  
t. 250-475-5494 ext. 3504 
f. 250-475-5440 
tara.dasilva@saanich.ca 
www.saanich.ca 
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